MSM Community Raises More than $10,000 to Support Future
Classes on Giving Tuesday

On Tuesday, November 28, Morehouse School of Medicine (MSM) students and employees
received a thank you for their support of future classes.

As part of Giving Tuesday, a national day to raise funds for nonprofits from coast to coast,
MSM thanked those who made donations to scholarship funds during the campaign. A
reception with fun, food, and music was held at the Billye Suber Aaron Pavilion. This was
MSM'’s third year celebrating Giving Tuesday.

Donors were encouraged to contribute online ahead of the lunchtime gathering, however,
money was also collected onsite from some of the more than 100 attendees.

In all, MSM raised more than $10,000 for Giving Tuesday. This money will go to support
scholarships for future doctors and medical professionals.

“In establishing and maintaining a culture of giving, our efforts today can become a legacy of
giving so that future biomedical scientists and medical professionals can become the future
health leaders our country desperately needs,” said second-year Ph.D. student Christopher
De Vera.

There is still time to support our Giving Tuesday campaign. If you would like to make a
donation, please visit our crowdfunding page by Friday, December 1. You may also visit our
giving page to make a contribution to the school at any time.



https://crowdfunding.msm.edu/project/7123
https://giving.msm.edu/givingtuesday

